Secretary-General IUAES (Noel B. Salazar) <s-g@iuaes.org> FInbox - Gmaill 23 December 2021 at 8:07 pm
Re: Request to stakeholder organizations: Nomination of a focal point to IPBES L
To: Reuter Thomas <thor2525@gmail.com>, Cc: O'Leary, Heather <oleary@usf.edu> Details

Dear Thomas,
We just discussed the IPBES representation during the IUAES EC meeting.

Heather informed the EC that, unfortunately, there were no volunteers from the Commission on Anthropology and Environment to serve,
despite her reaching out to present and past members and leadership.

The EC wondered whether you'd be interested and willing to continue doing this. If necessary, Heather would be willing to be standby as
a backup (but she's not in a position right now to take on this role alone).

Just let us know what you think about this.
Happy holidays!

Noel



